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July 3, 1980

Marshall Miller, Esq.
'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

-Secretary of the U. S.
,

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Docketing & Service Branch
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

The enclosed document contains the statement of Bechtel
National, Inc., as a limited participant in the matter of
the proposed rulemaking on the storage and disposal of
nuclear waste. This statement reflects opinions based
on our experience as an engineering service company. We
have tried to restrict our comments to those matters on
which this experience has particular bearing.

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact us directly.

Si erely,

.. .

Ashton J. O Donnell
9 C Vice President
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